
Town of Athabasca
MUNICIPAL DEVELOPMENT PLAN  
AND LAND USE BYLAW UPDATE
Youth Drawing Contest
Join the Conversation!

The Town of Athabasca is completing a targeted update of its Municipal Development Plan (MDP) and Land Use Bylaw (LUB).  
The MDP guides community growth, development, and infrastructure needs, and includes objectives and policies to link the  
physical and social development of the community. The LUB regulates community development by organizing the town into districts 
and identifying how land and buildings within each district may be used.  

The current MDP and LUB were adopted in 2010, and updates to some sections are needed to make sure they address community 
needs now and into the future. 

We want to know what you love about the community or how you envision it in the future!

Draw a picture below and drop it off or mail it to the Town Office. Your drawing could be included in the updated MDP or on the 
project website!

To learn more about the project, visit: athabasca.ca/p/mdp-lub

In the space below, DRAW a place or thing you love about the community or something you want the community to 
have in the future (e.g., places to live, hang out, work, etc.).

Name: 
(Optional)

Age: 
(Optional)

Return by October 15, 2024 to:  
Town of Athabasca 
Attention: Rachel Ramey 
4705 – 49 Avenue, Athabasca, AB  T9S 1B7


